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Comments: The Ward Lake Recreation Area is a jewel that needs to be protected from overuse (ie cruise ship

passengers.) Strict limits should be established for both the lake trail and the Ward Creek Trail, in order to

preserve a "nature" experience for those who go there for just that. Both should restrict bikes to roadways, as

they (bikes) can negatively impact the hiking experience, and cause serious structural damage to the trails

themselves, especially given our damp (ha) climate.  


